
Licking Valley Local School District is applying to receive federal Title I funding for the 

upcoming 2024-2025 school year. As part of meeting federal assurances, the district 

must give community members an opportunity to provide input into how the district 

plans to use the funds. Community members who would like to provide input are 

welcome to attend the public hearing at 5:30 PM, prior to the regularly scheduled Board 

of Education meeting, on Monday, July 8th  2024, in the Licking Valley High School 

Lecture Hall, Room 219. 


